April 27% 2024
Wildflower Public Member Meeting

Meeting came to order at 1:10 pm
Board Members in attendance.
David Carr President
Ben Mendola Vice President
Tami Ballinger Treasurer
Linda Mayne-Degnan Secretary

Johnathan Albright Director/member at large

Meeting started all board members in attendance.

No co-op members in attendance at start time of the Zoom Meeting.

Ben Mendola discussed his different Well pump companies he has spoken to in
regards to repairing the well. Ben spoke about the pros and cons of using PVC pipe
vs. steel pipe. PVC 20.00 dollars a foot vs. Steel 24.00 dollars a foot. The well was
drilled in 1978. Possibility of a new well being drilled and its cost.

Tami asked how much does the members monthly water payments generate. Dave
said about a 1000 dollars a month.
Dave dicussed the camera that was used to inspect the well and that we have not

paid for that yet.



A discusion ensued about how we are going to pay for the repairs. Monthly fees
were discussed.

There were no co-op members during the entirety of the public Zoom meeting
except the board members.

Meeting adjourned at 1:25pm

President/CEQO

Wildflower Water Co-op




